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I urge your support for this measure.  The public passed HB 114 with overwhelming 

support so it is time for speedy implementation, now that it has been found 

constitutional.  The gun lobby is supporting the opposition, but the voices of a public 

who wants these safety measures should be the ones you listen to. 

Research showing that these 3 measures could save a thousand lives over ten 

years, means that time is of the essence. I hope you will facilitate effective action and 

work for gun safety in our state.   

Thank you 


